
https://feltmagnet.com/crafts/Music-Instruments-for-Kids-to-Make 

Next half term we will be learning about how sounds are made, and how they get into our ears.  Your homework over the   

holidays is to make a musical instrument.  Use ‘junk’ from around your home to make your instrument.  Don’t forget to        

decorate your instrument too. 

You could use this website for inspiration: 

Here are some examples of things you could make: 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/howto/guide/5-instruments-kids-can-make 

Another website you could try: 

Remember to decorate your instrument.  Make it colourful and vibrant—just like all of these examples. 

 

Once you have made your instrument, make a poster to sell your instrument in a magazine.  Draw a picture of it, or add a    

photo, and really make sure you sell it as the best instrument ever made!  As part of your poster, you need to write about how 

the sound is made by the instrument. 

We need to use these instruments in our first science lesson, so please make sure you bring your instrument in on: 

Monday 12th June 2023 

Posters need to be in by 17th June. 
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